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Subject: Lack of transparency regarding the European Insurance and Occupational Pensions 
Authority (EIOPA) report

In March 2023, EIOPA completed a report on Euroins Romania, part of the Euroins Insurance Group, 
a major insurance group operating throughout central, eastern and south-eastern Europe.

This report has not been made available to Members of the European Parliament.

Remarkably, the Commission recently admitted that it has not had access to the report either.

The Regulation establishing EIOPA1 provides that EIOPA is accountable to Parliament. However, 
Parliament cannot fulfill its responsibilities regarding EIOPA while being denied access to a report 
prepared by EIOPA on a case that has had significant economic and social impacts in parts of the 
EU.

In the interest of openness and transparency, will the Commission carry out a full review of the EIOPA 
report, the conclusions it reached and the source of the data used in its preparation, and will it make 
this review and its findings available to Parliament?
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1 Regulation (EU) No 1094/2010 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 24 November 2010 
establishing a European Supervisory Authority (European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority), 
amending Decision No 716/2009/EC and repealing Commission Decision 2009/79/EC (OJ L 331, 15.12.2010, 
p. 48).


